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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Steve and Judi Gordey  

Address 
3171 Shadow Park Ln 
Waldorf, MD 20603 

Phone 
3018680499  

Email 
sjgordey@comcast.net 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
We oppose any decision/mandate which requires masks to be worn in public places. According to a Wall Street Journal Report (Why 
Cloth Masks Might Not be Enough as Omicron Spreads, dated 1/2/2022) cloths masks may not provide adequate protection against 
the Omicron variant of COVID-19. The Mayo Clinic is now requiring patients and visitors to wear surgical-grade N95 or KN95 masks. 
Studies have shown that masks are not required in public spaces in which individuals are not crowded, do not spend a lot of time 
together, and in which those spaces have sufficient ventilation and ceiling height. Most public spaces in Charles County meet the 
above conditions.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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